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Financing and Operations 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      July 9, 2015 
 
Toronto, Ontario, July 9th, 2015 – Organic Potash Corporation (CSE: OPC) (“OPC” or the “Corporation”) 
wishes to provide an update on its Convertible Debentures, Financing and Operations. 
 
OPC wishes to announce that it is necessary to renegotiate the Convertible Debenture which came due on 
May 31, 2015. Unfortunately investors, who executed subscription agreements in July, 2014, have failed to 
advance funds. The Board has received and continues to receive ongoing assurances that funding will be 
completed. 
  
In light of the delays and in order to reduce costs, OPC has suspended activity at the existing R & D facility 
in Ghana has laid off all employees and continues efforts to procure financing to facilitate the completion of 
the small commercial plant in Ghana. 
 
Heather Welner CEO and Chairman said “We greatly appreciate the patience of both our debenture holders 
and shareholders. We expected to be in full commercial production by now, but the delay in funding has 
caused the company’s business to be put on hold, pending either receipt of funds or arranging for alternative 
financing. We are currently engaged with a number of potential investment groups.” 
 
About Organic Potash Corporation 
 
Through its proprietary patented technology, Organic Potash Corporation produces 99%+ pure potassium 
carbonate (potash) from the ash of agricultural waste, in particular, cocoa husks. The purity of the 
company’s potassium carbonate will allow Organic Potash Corporation to target multiple industries including 
the Agricultural and Pharmaceutical industry. Organic Potash Corporation is headquartered in Toronto, 
Ontario and its shares trade on the Canadian Securities Exchange under the trading symbol “OPC”. For 
further information, please visit the company website at www.organicpotash.com. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Mrs. Heather Welner      
President and CEO      
Organic Potash Corporation     
Tel: (905) 452-8060      
E-mail: heather.welner@organicpotash.com    
Web: www.organicpotash.com     
 
Forward-Looking Statements 
 
Information set forth in this news release may involve forward-looking statements under applicable securities laws. The 
forward-looking statements contained herein are expressly qualified in their entirety by this cautionary statement. The 
forward-looking statements included in this document are made as of the date of this document and the Corporation 
disclaims any intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking statements, whether as a result of new 
information, future events or otherwise, except as expressly required by applicable securities legislation. Although 
Management believes that the expectations represented in such forward-looking statements are reasonable, there can be 
no assurance that such expectations will prove to be correct. This news release does not constitute an offer to sell or 
solicitation of an offer to buy any of the securities described herein and accordingly undue reliance should not be put on 
such. Neither Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of 
the CSE) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


